

Celebrating Tuke School's Autumn news & events!





Tuke School Newsletter

Welcome to the Summer edition of Tuke School's newsletter! We're thrilled to share lots of exciting events from this term. From the brilliant MOVE Festival and relaxing Yoga classes to the outstanding Arts Award Exhibition and inspiring Graduation Ceremony, our students have been shining bright! Let's dive into these brilliant learning opportunities and celebrate our Tuke School community together!







Tuke School's MOVE Festival 2023 was an astounding triumph! Our spirited students embraced a day filled with fun movement activities that promote physical fitness and a healthy lifestyle. Adventure courses challenged their movement skills, while the rhythmic melodies of music sessions made for a creative atmosphere. Well done to all participants for making this year's festival an excellent celebration of staying active and having fun!









This term Tuke School's students have been learning all about their wellbeing with calming Yoga classes, led by Beam Academy's expert instructor! These sessions have shown our students valuable techniques to feel relaxed. healthier and happier!







This year's Arts Award Exhibition at Tuke School was a huge success, which proudly displayed the incredible talents of our students. The event, an important part of their Art Award qualification, showed a wide range of materials being used to make sculptures and creative masterpieces. Our young artists' imagination shone brightly, leaving everyone inspired!



Learning everywhere, inspiring everyone.



Exciting news from the School Council! Tuke School's Tuck Shop is making a comeback, all thanks to our brilliant Councillors! Our students took part in meetings to discuss healthy and treat foods, took part in taste-tests, and actively voted for their favourites. A big round of applause to our Councillors for bringing back this delightful treat!











Tuke School embraced an amazing Pride celebration this year, promoting respect, equality and acceptance. Our students had an excellent educational experience through Inclusion Games, Expressive Dance and activities focusing on community and inclusivity! Tuke School is always proud to include everyone!



We would like to say a big thank you to The Happy Chick Company this year, for providing our students with the opportunity to learn about eggs and chicks! Our students cared for the eggs and the little chicks when they hatched, and showed great care and kindness by looking after them.



This Summer, Tuke's Sports Day was called off because of heavy rain, but soon returned when the weather improved! There were lots of different races, from relay to fancy dress, and our class teams gave their very best efforts! Ultimately there could be only one winning class, with Brandon Peak taking the trophy this year. Well done to all of our athletes!









Our Graduation Ceremony this year was an emotional farewell as four exceptional school leavers, Abdullahi, Alex, Blything and Mohammed, received their graduation certificates. Well done to our amazing learners for all they have achieved at Tuke School, and we send you our very best wishes for the future.

Here's to another great year at Tuke School, and we wish all of our families a wonderful Summer Holidays!



Learning everywhere, inspiring everyone.